
   
 

 
 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 
 

The meeting of the 
 Spanish Springs Citizen Advisory Board (SS CAB) 

scheduled on  
Wednesday, September 13, 2017 

 has been cancelled. 
 

 

 
The next meeting of the Spanish Springs Citizen Advisory Board is scheduled on 
November 8, 2017.  
 
For additional information, please visit the Citizen Advisory Board homepage at 
www.washoecounty.us/cab 

 
 
 

Posting locations. Pursuant to NRS 241.020, this notice has been posted at the following locations: Washoe County 
Administration Building (1001 E. Ninth Street, Bld. A); Washoe County Courthouse (75 Court Street), Washoe County 
Central Library (301 S. Center St.), Sparks Justice Court (1675 East Prater Way), Spanish Springs Library (7100A Pyramid 
Highway), and online at notice.nv.gov and www.washoecounty.us/cab. 
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